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Comments: I Do Not Support the Proposed Action for the Lolo Forest Plan Revision

 

Dear Lolo National Forest Plan Revision,

 

The Public has the right and the ability to responsibly recreate on their public lands. I'm opposed to any more

restrictions to our access to outdoor recreation. It is my belief that these restrictions just set these lands aside so

that special interest groups may plunder them in the future. Once again, I would like to say I'm opposed to any

and all new restrictions to Public Access.

 

Sincerely,

 

Robert Ferry


